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Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Safer driving assembly by West Yorkshire Police on Tuesday 23 April 2024  

As a Sixth Form Team the safety of our students is paramount to us. We are aware that many of our students 
are currently learning how to drive and we feel it is important that they receive further education 
surrounding road traffic safety. 

Therefore, we would like to inform you that, on Tuesday 23 April 2024, the West Yorkshire Police will deliver 
an assembly to all Sixth Form students to increase awareness of road safety. The purpose of this 
presentation is to highlight the importance of safe driving and West Yorkshire Police are reaching out to new 
and pre-drivers in ways to help influence behaviour and attitudes while driving on the roads. 

During the assembly, students will be shown some graphic content highlighting the outcomes of poor driving 
and how it can adversely affect the lives of loved ones as well as all of the people involved in the accident. 
Young drivers are much more likely to be involved in a crash on the roads, often due to inexperience and 
lack of knowledge of the risks. Students will be made aware of this in advance of the assembly and asked to 
come to speak to a member of the Sixth Form Team if they have any concerns. 

We hope this talk will provide valuable insight into real life dangers of driving, helping students approach 
driving with a greater level of maturity. 

We feel it is imperative for all students to attend this session, if you have any concerns please contact the 
Sixth Form. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E Braim 
Curriculum Lead – Sixth Form 
elizabethbraim@allertongrange.com 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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